“This bill would expand the authority of the federal government under the Clean Water Act and has the potential to threaten individual property rights.  Allowing this expansion of federal authority is very troublesome and would create hardships for many Nevadans.  For these reasons and others, I have reservations with this proposal,” said Heller.     
